
 
 
 

Dear Friend of the Chesterton Academy of Akron, 
 

You can still donate to the Akron Chesterton Scholarship Fund in 2024 and receive a state tax 
credit against your 2023 taxes: 
 
"Individual taxpayers and pass-through entities can claim a credit for monetary donations made 
to an eligible scholarship granting organization (SGO). The credit equals the lesser of $750 or 
the total amount donated to SGOs during the tax year. If you are filing a joint return and both 
you and your spouse make eligible donations, each of you can claim this credit (up to $1,500 
total). Beginning in tax year 2023, the credit may also be claimed for donations made on or 
before the unextended return due date, but the same contribution cannot be used to claim the 
credit in two tax years." 
 
https://tax.ohio.gov/individual/resources/scholarship-donation-credit  
 
Why not support a Chesterton Academy of Akron student with your state tax dollars? The Akron 
Chesterton Scholarship Fund, a separate non-profit from the Chesterton Academy of Akron, is a 
certified scholarship granting organization. Your donation will help a young person to be 
grounded in truth, goodness, and beauty. 
 
Just click the link below to reduce your 2023 state income taxes and help provide scholarships 
for Chesterton Academy of Akron students! The Akron Chesterton Scholarship Fund will provide 
a written receipt acknowledging your donation, which you will have for your state income tax 
returns. 
 
https://akronchestertonacademy.org/fund 

 
 
Yours in Christ,  
 
The Chesterton Academy of Akron 
 
PS - Please forward this email to your Ohio family and friends to inform them of this great way 
of turning their 2023 state income taxes into scholarships for Chesterton Academy of Akron 
students! 

https://tax.ohio.gov/individual/resources/scholarship-donation-credit
https://akronchestertonacademy.org/fund

